
Bradley  Partner  Samuel
Lipshie  Named  to  Who’s  Who
Legal: Sports & Entertainment
2019
Bradley Arant Boult Cummings LLP announced that Samuel D.
Lipshie, a partner in the firm’s Nashville office, has again
been named by Who’s Who Legal as among the world’s leading
sports and entertainment law practitioners. He is listed in
the Who’s Who Legal: Sports & Entertainment 2019 directory.

As the leader of Bradley’s Media and Entertainment Practice
Group  and  also  a  member  of  the  firm’s  Litigation  and
Intellectual Property practice groups, Lipshie practices in
the areas of entertainment, music, intellectual property and
commercial litigation and dispute resolution. He has extensive
experience in connection with the acquisition and disposition
of media, broadcast and other intellectual property. In a
release, the firm said he has handled high-profile copyright,
royalty  (publishers,  producers  and  talent),  sports,
entertainment, media and intellectual property litigation, as
well  as  a  multitude  of  cases  involving  trade  secrets,
trademarks,  covenants  not  to  compete,  interference  with
contractual  relations,  and  other  business  and  commercial
issues.

Scheduled to be published in October 2019 by London-based Law
Business  Research  Limited,  the  Who’s  Who  Legal:  Sports  &
Entertainment 2019 seeks to identify the leading sports and
entertainment lawyers in the international marketplace. The
attorneys listed were highly recommended by peers and clients
for their counsel to individuals, corporations, and industry
associations. Only lawyers who receive the highest number of
recommendations as determined through independent research for
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Who’s Who are listed in the publication. The Who’s Who Legal
guides  are  intended  to  serve  as  reference  sources  for
companies seeking to corroborate the reputations of lawyers
recommended by another party.

 

 


